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17th March 2025 

 

HARMONY DAY 

 We are excited to celebrate Harmony 

Day on Thursday 20th March. Students 

are encouraged to wear cultural attire 

or orange mufti to participate in a day 

of activities, appreciating everyone’s 

culture.  

Blacktown West will come together to 

celebrate diversity and belonging.  

 

 

PARENT INFORMATION MEETINGS 

This week each stage will be holding 

parent information sessions in the 

school hall, commencing at 3:15pm.  

Monday 17th March: Kindergarten 

parents 

Tuesday 18th March: Stage 1 parents 
(Years 1 & 2) 

Wednesday19th March: Stage 3 

parents (Years 5 & 6) 

Thursday20th March: Stage 2 (Years 

3 & 4)  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

The photos will be taken tomorrow 

Tuesday (18th March). Please make 

sure everyone is in full summer 

uniform. All orders are organised and 

paid for online. Don't miss out on the 

chance for a class photo and an 

individual photo to remember 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 TO YEAR 7 EXPRESSION 

OF INTEREST 

Year 6 families need to complete an 

‘Expression of Interest Form’ online 

which is the first step to organising a 

placement for your child for Year 7.  

An email has gone home to all Year 6 

parents outlining the process. If you 

require any help, please contact the 

school office.  

 

SCHOOL GATES 

The gates in the morning and in the 
afternoon close promptly to ensure 
student safety and allow staff to move 
quickly to class and to afternoon 
meetings.  If you wish to catch up with 
a teacher, please ring through to the 
office to make an appointment so we 
can arrange to leave the Lancaster 
street gate open in the afternoon for a 
short time.  

However, for this week with the parent 
information sessions, the gates will 
close at 4:00pm.  

 

M. Peel  

Principal 


